From: Dale Henning I

Sent: Wednesday, November 27, 2019 8:19 PM
To: Islands2050
Subject: Islands Trust to 2050

I’'ve read the greater majority of information on your planning going forward to 2050. The main thing
that | see....and this is my personal opinion...is that there will be more and more and more discussion
with very little if anything really being decided...nothing says there will be decisions to move things
forward..

Please consider....so far it has taken over 7 years ...YES SEVEN YEARS....of discussion and with NO
decision relating to waste transfer. We had over 200 residents making a firm, clear and definitive
statement that the Islands Trust APPROVE what the Burdett’s and Pender Island Waster Management
were doing.....they were doing everything RIGHT however, the previous Local Trustees (Derik Masselink
and Diane Barber) allowed people from another Island / another electoral district to control them and
then take legal action in relation to a small .2 hectare little piece of scrub land and scuttle an essential
service.

So, today we have the current Trustees still “talking” about waste management and NOT making any
decisions. They want to issue more studies and more reports and studies of the reports....I feel they run
the Department of Redundancy Department. The Islands Trust has spend over $18,000.00 on reviews,
studies and reports to accomplish nothing. OH...sorry, they have accomplished something.....they have
given, FREE, rezoning to rural farmland that the owners never asked for and never really wanted.

And now you are asking for input on planning activities to 2050....maybe by 2049 the then Local Trustees
will have made a decision about waster transfer on North Pender Island....somehow | doubt it.

Many thanks for opening the discussion and setting an end date.

Dale Henning
North Pender Island.





